
Burnaby South Secondary School & the BC Provincial School for the Deaf 
 

Parent Advisory Council 
 

AGENDA	–	PAC	Annual	General	Meeting		
7:00	pm,	Monday	
February	5,	2018	

Multi-Purpose	Room		
Refreshments provided  

 
1. Welcome	and	Introductions			

2. Student	Updates:	

• WE	Council:	Heart	to	Heart	Project	for	the	Homeless	

• Student	Government:	Update	on	student	events	&	activities	

3. Approval	of	January	15,	2018	Meeting	Minutes	

4. School	Report:		Ms.	Victoria	Lee,	Principal	

• 	School	Update	–	technology	refresh,	course	selection	

5. PAC	Financial	Report	

• Discussion	and	voting	on	funding	requests		

6. Liaison	Reports:	(written)	

• DPAC	Update:		Doris	Chen,	DPAC	Representative	
• Athletics	Update:		Natasha	Batiste,	Sports	Liaison	

	
7. Presentation	on	Graduation	Transitions	Program:		

Kenneth	Kwan,	Career	Program	Advisor	

• Updated	graduation	requirements,	grad	transitions	interview	
for	Grade	12s,	scholarships,	work	experience		
	

8. Announcements:	

• Hanging	Baskets	Fundraiser		
	

9. Next	Meeting:	Monday,	April	9	@	7:00	PM	in	the	Multi-Purpose	Room		
If	you	are	unable	to	join	us	and	would	like	any	topics	or	questions	raised	during	our	

PAC	meetings,	or	have	suggestions	for	guest	speakers,	please	contact	us	at	
burnabysouth.pac@sd41.bc.ca	or	vickytfma@gmail.com		

School Website http://south.sd41.bc.ca  	


